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Safety Alert! 
 

Suspected Drugging of Drinks in Downtown Bar 
 

 

Date/ Time:   May 3, 2019, approximately 10 - 11:30 p.m.   
 

 

 

Incident: A Skidmore Student may have been drugged at a 

pub and restaurant on Lake Avenue in Saratoga Springs.  The 

student, who was not injured, reported feeling ill from effects 

of possible drugging. 
 

 

Suspect: Unknown Suspect.  
 

 

Safety Tips:  Do not leave drinks unattended or consume 

drinks offered or handled by strangers. 
 

 

If you have any information about this incident, please call 

Campus Safety @ 518-580-5566 or x5566 or Saratoga Police @ 

518-584-1800. 


